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MR . CLARK DEPLORES VIOLATION OF

HUMAN RIGHTS IN CZECHOSLOVAKI A

The Secretary of State for External Affairs, the
Right Honourable Joe Clark, released today the text of a
letter delivered on February 24, 1989, to the Foreign Minister
of the Czechoslovak Socialist Republic, Mr . Jaromir Johanes,
on the harsh sentences imposed on the renowned playwright
Vaclav Havel and others for their participation in peaceful
demonstrations commemorating the twentieth anniversary of the
death of Jan Palach .

Mr . Clark's letter reads as follows :

"Excellency :

I was deeply distressed at the time of the
conclusion of the Vienna Conference on Security and
Cooperation in Europe to learn of the brutal treatment o f
peaceful demonstrators in Prague, who were commemorating the
anniversary of the death of Jan Palach . The display of
violence and the detention of playwright Vaclav Havel and
approximately twenty other persons during the closing of the
Vienna Meeting could only cast doubt on the intention of the
Czechoslovak government to live up to its commitments of the
Vienna Concluding Document . In particular, I refer to an
undertaking to allow individuals and groups to meet freely and
express views regarding the human rights record of their
government and to exercise other fundamental liberties .
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